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[bookmark: _GoBack]Re: Swimming Reminder Letter – Year 5 and Year 6.
Monday 13th to Friday 17th October 2025
Dear Parent/Carer,
Hopefully, our initial letter about our upcoming swimming lessons has given you a good insight into how it will be organised. We are sending this letter just with a reminder for what your child will need, especially as your child will be starting swimming lessons next week.
What Your Child Will Need: Please bring to school EVERY DAY for W/C 13th October, as your child will have a lesson each day.
· A suitable swimming costume (no bikini style costumes), trunks or shorts(not below the knee)
· A swim hat (for any child with hair below the ears)
· A towel
· A dressing gown, large hoodie, or swimming towel wrap to wear walking to and from the pool. Having something warm to wrap up in will be especially important for the very short walk to the library. Last term, many children managed with just a beach towel, but now we are in the middle of the Autumn season, we ask that they are properly prepared
· Flip flops, sliders or Crocs for walking to and from the pool area to the library to change.ALL CLOTHING AND ITEMS THAT BELONG TO YOUR CHILD  SHOULD BE CLEARLY LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILDS FULL NAME

Your child should come to school everyday in full P.E. kit to make changing easier for them. A reminder that this should be proper school P.E. kit and no other sports kit. 
Please ensure that your child has their swim costume in a bag and not underneath their uniform, as your child may not be swimming until the afternoon and wearing their costume all day before going into the pool can be unhygienic.
Thank you again for your support. We are as excited as the children to have the pool in school again and we want to make sure all children will be prepared to participate.
Kind regards,  Mr Ullah

“SS John & Monica Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.”
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